McClenagan, Laura

From: John Keenan <discosdad@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 03, 2021 5:10 PM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: Comment for Planning Commission Meeting on Record Number PLN-11248-CUP Assessor's Parcel

Number 221-021-008.

How is this property even being considered? They have been busted numerous times just in the past two years. They
want to expand where everyone else is told no chance. As a member of the fire department we have been called
numerous times due to their neglect of generators. Tons of illegal grading. They haul water constantly which | was told is
against the rules. They do not ever pay the road dues. Rumors of water theft. This is a blight on our neighborhood. |
have also been informed that none of the complaints are even noted in this review. Why is that? Is the planning
department so corrupt they can be bought off that easily? | have seen raids in this neighborhood on people who already
abated. Raids over empty buildings. The inspectors pass more than a dozen campers that are visible with people clearly
living in them but tell us to cover ours up even though it’s empty. How can this parcel even be considered for a license?
Do your job as elected officials and care about our community instead of money and greed. The legal growers in this
neighborhood are doing our best and struggling while this parcel has flaunted the rules and not cared at all about its
community. It's disgusting and someone in your office is corrupt to even allow this to be reviewed.

John Keenan
Propert owner and resident of Salmon Creek.

Sent from my iPhone



